
To Whom It May Concern, 

I urge a DO NOT PASS on SB 2360. Not only is this bill unnecessary as the federal Children’s Internet 

Protection Act (CIPA) established in 2000, which requires Internet safety policies and technology which 

blocks or filters certain material from being accessed through the Internet in libraries and schools.  

In addition, this bill seeks to change the legal definition of obscenity in North Dakota. This law would run 

contrary to settled federal law, which if passed will result in a waste of time, money, and effort due to 

litigation that we could be using to help North Dakotans.  

Please vote DO NOT PASS on SB 2360. 

 

Randi Monley, Minot, ND 


